
 
 

 
  

Dear Firefighters,  

 

On June 21, 2023, the Town/Village of Harrison and the United States of America entered into a Consent 

Decree in the matter of United States of America v. Town/Village of Harrison et al.  A copy of the Consent 

Decree is provided through the hyperlink below.  

 

The Town/Village of Harrison Fire Department and all of its members must maintain accountability in 

preventing all unlawful discrimination, harassment and retaliation in the workplace.  

 

As Chief, I am committed to ensuring that all members are treated equally and that all reports of discrimination 

are addressed thoroughly and in accordance with the Town/Village of Harrison Anti-Discrimination and Anti-

Retaliation Policies. 

 

I am available to discuss any concerns or questions that Fire Department members may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chief Ralph Straface 

Harrison Fire Department 

Fire District #2 

206 Harrison Avenue 

Harrison, NY 10528 
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